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November 2023 

 

Year 9 Assessment Week – Change of Date 

 

Dear students, parents and carers, 

Further to our letter earlier this week please note a slight change to our Assessment Week date. 

The Year 9 Assessment Week will begin on Monday 4th December and conclude on Friday 8 th 

December.  

Attendance to school is of paramount importance; please note that if your child misses an 

assessment it may not be possible to reschedule it. 

As always, if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly at school or via 

email hgrewal@taptonschool.co.uk.   We fully appreciate your support at home in ensuring your 

child reaches their full potential. 

Yours sincerely 

                                 

 

   

Ms Harkiran Grewal 
Deputy Headteacher 
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